Diane Shellenbaum

I live on the lower Hillside, currently in District 6. I have reviewed maps 1-10, and am strongly
against any map that groups Eagle River with portions of the Hillside (maps 1 and 8 are the worst.)
The issues of Eagle River are very specific and that population should be represented by Assembly
members who can represent those. Hillside issues are different and I believe would be overwhelmed
by Eagle River issues.



